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New President & CEO of Korea Automobile Manufacturers Association 
 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mr. Nam-hoon Kang was elected as new 

President & CEO of Korea Automobile Manufacturers Association (KAMA) at 

the KAMA’s 2022 General Assembly. Mr. Kang replaces his predecessor Mr. 

Marn-ki Jeong, effective from October 18th, 2022. 

 

Mr. Kang served in the Korean government over 30 years until he retired in 2013 

as Secretary to the President for Knowledge Economy, Office of the President, 

Republic of Korea, and has a wide range of experiences on various industrial 

sectors and relevant policies. Before joining KAMA, he served as Chairman of 

Private LNG Industry Association. 

 

Taking this opportunity, Mr. Kang sincerely hopes to expand the cooperative 

relations with auto association in each country as well as global auto organizations 

in the future.  

 
 
 


